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February 23, 2011


Mr. John Q Public 
123 Main Street
Lake Zurich, Ilinois


RE:	Forest Lake Water System
       	Public Meeting/Open House


Dear Mr. Public:

You are invited to a public meeting/open house on March 15, 2011 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. to discuss Lake County Public Work’s proposed improvements to the water distribution system that serves your property.  The meeting will take place at the Forest Lake Community Center, located at 23489 East Road.  It will be an open house format, allowing homeowners the opportunity to attend anytime during the two hour meeting to view exhibits and ask questions. 

A list of “Frequently Asked Questions” is attached for your information.  Lake County Public Works also sent a letter in January explaining the need for the project and the impact on customers. 

 If you have any questions, you may contact me, or Phil Perna, Assistant Director of Public Works, at 847.377.7500, or via e-mail at publicworks@lakecountyil.gov.

Sincerely,

LAKE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT



Peter E. Kolb, P.E.
Director of Public Works
847-377-7500
pkolb@lakecountyil.gov 
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